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HOLIDAY WISHES

To all of my Region Leaders, PGR members, and the community we serve including
funeral home personnel, and of course, to the military men and women and their
families, I wanted to take this opportunity, the beginning of Thanksgiving week, to
wish everyone a very happy Thanksgiving holiday, no matter how you celebrate the
holiday. I would also like to wish your extended families all the best during the
Thanksgiving week.

I would also like to wish all of you a very happy and healthy holiday season, again
no matter how you chose to celebrate at this time of year. For those that find
themselves deployed, our prayers go out to you for a safe return home to your
families and loved ones. We can never repay the debt we owe you for your service,
but many of us who have stood in your shoes at this time of year know your
sacrifice. In my case, I was out of the loop for at least 3 holiday seasons, but you
know, you figure it out and make it count no matter where you find yourself. Know
this; the men and women of the Patriot Guard Riders stand ready to help and
support you whatever it takes. Bless you all and God bless the United States of
America and the warriors who protect her.

All the Best

Pappy

Mid-Atlantic Region Captain – Patriot Guard Riders


